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The Year 3 team hope you all have 

had a lovely Christmas and wish you a 

Happy New Year! We have lots of 

exciting things happening in the Spring 

Term, and we are looking forward to 

working with all the children on some 

exciting new learning.  

The children will be looking at 

an adventure story, starting with 

the Mysterious Island, before 

looking at character 

descriptions.  

English 

This term Year 3 will be learning all 

about forces! They will be learning 

what a force is, and how magnets 

work and interact with each other. 

We will be doing some practical 

experiments around this. 

 

Children will continue to build 

on their understanding of place 

value, and the four functions. 

They will be focusing on 

multiplication and division using 

written methods and known 

facts. 

In our computing, we will be 

working on Scratch and 

coding, as well as looking at 

internet safety. Children will be 

taught how to use iPads and 

the internet safely.  

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

22.01.25 – Y3 Stone Age Day 

w.b. 27.01.25 – National Storytelling Week 

31.01.25 – Stay and Learn – breakfast 

with a book 

w.b. 03.02.25 – Children’s Mental Health 

Week 

05.02.25 – Y3 Roman Day  

11.02.25 – Sager Internet Day 

14.02.25 – Last day of half term 

Dates to Remember 
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History will continue to build on 

the children’s understanding 

of the Stone Age. They will 

compare life from The Stone 

Age to The Iron Age, and then 

start to look at life in Roman 

Britain.  

In music, children will be working 

on percussion and singing. They 

will be thinking about why we 

sing in unison, and how singing 

can bring people together, as 

well as having the opportunity to 

do this. 

In PE we will be developing our 

gymnastics skills. We will be 

learning about skills such as 

jumping and rolling. They will be 

creating a short routine using 

their skills. 

In geography we will continue 

to complete a UK study, 

looking at landmarks in Britain. 

Children will be thinking 

about physical and human 

features, and how these are 

different. 

Children will be working on the 

Dreams and Goals piece of our 

Jigsaw Journey. This will focus 

on knowing their aspirations, 

and managing their own 

frustrations.  

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

Children will learning about 

Christianity this half term, 

Children will focus specifically 

on how Jesus healed people 

and if these were miracles. 
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